Earning Tickets/Shopping in the School Store
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Tickets are a school-wide individual reward system to reward students for following school rules.  Teachers can individualize their system of handing out and keeping track of tickets to meet their needs.  Students will use their individual tickets for shopping in the school store.


ALL HATTIE COTTON STAFF MEMBERS will reward students with tickets. 

Teachers will sign up for a shopping time (twice a month for 2nd, 3rd, and 4th grade students; once a week for 1st grade students; twice a week for Pre-K and K students).  Teachers will take their class to and run the school store.  

Specials Tickets/Drawing


Specials teachers (art, music, and PE teachers) will have separate tickets to give students.  Students will be able to earn as many tickets as determined by that teacher.  Specials teachers will be asked to keep an envelope of tickets for each class.  Every week, a drawing will be held to give “winners” a prize.  Students should be encouraged to earn as many tickets as possible, to increase their odds of winning the drawing.

